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2. INFORMATION

2.1
It was previously agreed that the Bulletin would be emailed to Members of the Committee and the web-link provided in reports. On this occasion a full copy of the Bulletin is attached to enable the Monitoring Officer to update the Committee on issues arising from the content.
2.2
Members' attention is drawn to the article titled “Our Risk Based Approach”. The Monitoring Officer recently attended a Monitoring Officers Conference at which the Standards for England Director of Risk gave a presentation on the approach to be taken to risk management.
2.3
Standards for England, as the Strategic Regulator, had devised a risk based approach to determine how best to apply their resources to ensure that Local Authorities complied with the Standards Regime. It had intended to introduce a traffic light system of red, amber and green to classify the risk. High risk areas included London Boroughs, core cities, those with more than 60 parishes and 4th option councils. It was also proposed that authorities that had not received any complaints would be classified as amber, medium risk, as Standards for England would need to be satisfied that proper procedures were in place to publicise and deal with complaints. This proposal met with some opposition from Monitoring Officers due to a lack of consultation on the proposals and the labelling of risk without proper assessment of the Council's circumstances.
2.4
Members will note from the Bulletin that the approach has been revised and further consultation would be undertaken in the next six months.
2.5
The Bulletin also brings to Members' attention emerging issues including the use social networking. Standards for England has produced a guidance note on this issue. Members are asked to note the Guidance notes available on the website.  

3.
CONSULTATION AND CUSTOMER IMPACT

         N/A
4.
POLICY IMPLICATIONS

None
5.
USE OF RESOURCES

None

Background Papers: None

Previous Reports/Minutes:

Title of Document:

Ref:

Date:

Date:

Contact Officer:

PURPOSE OF REPORT





To bring the latest Standards for England Bulletin to the attention of the Committee and to provide an update on Standards issues. 





	





RECOMMENDATION





	That the report be noted.





	








